
Discussion Document on the Designation of Haemophilia 

Centres

Reference Centre Directors have continued to review 

the criteria for the treatment of families with haemophilia. 

The enclosed Discussion Document has been drawn up to 

incorporate views expressed by Directors, and by Task Force 

I of the World Federation of Haemophilia. 

The DHSS are now considering issuing an update of 

HC(76)4 which may include a listing of treatment facilities 

available to families. In view of this possibility, we 

hope that agreement on the proposals suggested in the 

Discussion Document can be reached 
in 

Cardiff. 

t \OCC) 

C BLA0001884_004_0001 


